
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
October 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
We are very much looking forward to seeing you and your child tomorrow at our Year 7 parents evening. If you have 
not made any appointments with your child’s teachers, please do so as soon as possible. The evening starts at 
3:30pm and runs to 6pm. Appointments are made through ‘School Cloud’ which can be accessed here: 
www.moorside.schoolcloud.co.uk 
 
Each appointment lasts for 5 minutes and will provide you with an opportunity to discuss how your child has settled 
in and on the progress made since joining us in September.  
 
We have every confidence it will be a productive evening, that will hopefully provide you with some detailed 
information on how your child has settled, and what they need to do to continue to progress in Year 7 at Moorside 
High School.  
 
I hope to see as many of you as possible but if you have any specific queries or questions, please email me at 
MHSYear7@consilium-at.com 
 
Thank you in advance for your support. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Mr T Williams 
Head of Year 7 
 


